
 

 

 
 

Faculty Development Sub-Committee 
Meeting Report 

September 18, 2024 
Starting time: 10:00 am -12:00 noon – Zoom 

 
                              Randy Templeman     Nancy Mosca 
                              Chair     Vice Chair 
 
The Faculty Development Sub-Committee met via Zoom on September 18, 2024, starting at 
10:00 am. Chair Randy Templeman welcomed attendees, and a motion to approve the January 
24, 2024, meeting report was passed. 
 
Vice Chair Nancy Mosca reviewed the 2024 course and instructor evaluations. She also 
presented the course participation report, summarizing the year-to-date enrollment: 

• Continuing Education: 1,129 participants 
• Designation Courses: 

o ABR: 64 
o AHWD: 24 
o CIPS: 14 
o GRI: 162 

• Professional Standards Training: 184 participants 
• Online CE Shop: 790 participants 
• Total Enrollment (Jan-July 2024): 2,594 

 
Randy Templeman provided updates on the Instructor Training Institute (ITI) and the Course 
Development Workshop (CDW). Discussion covered the "Train the Trainer 2024" program and 
the planned Sexual Harassment CE class for 2025. 
 
Anthony Gatto, Esq., gave an update on NAR's lawsuit and its potential impact on instructors. 
 
Finally, the Sub-Committee conducted a faculty candidate interview Donna Bruno. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 12:00 pm. 
 


